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IMLI CONVEYS ITS CONDOLENCES TO THE FAMILY OF BELLA HILI 

The IMO International Maritime Law Institute wishes to express its most sincere condolences to 

the family of Ms. Carmen (Bella) Hili for her sad loss. Ms. Hili attended the 5
th

 Institute’s LL.M. 

programme during the academic year 1993/1994. She remained in close contact with the Institute 

during all these years and always stated proudly that she was an IMLI graduate.   

A minute of silence was held in her memory.  
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